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Friday 22nd April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I wanted to thank so many of you for the warm welcome I have received this week at 

Leopold Hawkshead Road.  It is a privilege to work with your children who are so 

enthusiastic to learn, considerate of others and evidently proud of their school. 

Getting to Know You 

I am at one of the entrance gates at the start and end of every day.  I will also be 

available to meet with parents and carers next Friday 29th April from 14:30pm until the 

end of the school day – please come in and say hello.   

Uniform 

To clarify a few details regarding our uniform policy, for this term, children may wear: 

• Grey/black shorts or trousers 

• Grey/black skirt 

• White short or long-sleeved shirt with purple school tie OR white polo shirt 

• Purple sweatshirt or cardigan 

• Black shoes 

• Grey/black socks or tights 

On days when your child has PE, please send them to school in their PE kit, making sure 

that they are warm enough – as necessary, they should wear the school colour jogging 

bottoms and sweatshirt or cardigan, in addition to their purple school polo shirt and 

shorts. 

Timings of the day 

To be absolutely clear, gates open at 08:30am and close at 08:45am, so that children 

are on time for registration.  After this time, please send children via the school office 

entrance. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes, 

 

Claire Eskelson  

Head of School,  

Leopold Hawkshead Road. 
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